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eDEP Transaction # 255491 
 
August 3, 2009 
 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts  
Department of Environmental Protection  
Western Regional Office 
436 Dwight Street, Suite 500 
Springfield, Massachusetts 01103 
 
RE:  Release Notification Retraction – Notification Date: June 15, 2009 

Sunoco Station, 88-90 South Maple Street 
Westfield, Massachusetts 01103 

 DUNS: 0374-5593 
 MA DEP RTN: 1-15718 
 NON WE-09-3A035 
 File No. 5795-05 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of Sunoco, Inc.(R & M) [Sunoco], Corporate Environmental Advisors, Inc. (CEA) presents this 
Release Notification Retraction (RNR) for the above location, prepared in accordance with 310 CMR 
40.0335 of the Massachusetts Contingency Plan (MCP). Polychlorinated biphenyls (PCBs) were detected 
in unpaved, surficial soils at the site at concentrations above 10 milligram per kilogram (mg/kg).  The 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) was notified of these findings as a 
possible Imminent Hazard Condition within two hours of obtaining knowledge on June 15, 2009, in 
accordance with 310 CMR 40.0312(2). 
 
An IHE was performed and demonstrated that no Imminent Hazard existed based on the PCB data which 
was reported to MassDEP on June 15, 2009.  The IHE was submitted on June 25, 2009. 

Additional assessment of PCBs in soil was performed on June 30, 2009.   Based on the outcome of the 
updated IHE using the June 30, 2009 soil data, it remains the conclusion that no Imminent Hazard exists 
in relation to the detection of PCBs in surficial soil.  The Updated IHE is being submitted under eDEP 
Transaction # 255486.  Therefore, the June 15, 2009 2-hour notification to MassDEP is being retracted. 

Please contact me at (508) 835-8822 if you have any questions or comments on this submittal. 

Sincerely, 
Corporate Environmental Advisors, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Scott VanderSea, LSP, LEP 
Principal Hydrogeologist 

 
cc: Mr. William J. Brochu, Sunoco, Inc (R & M), PO Box 4209, Concord, NH 03302-4209 
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